



## **Curriculum Committee Report**

Council Meeting April 14, 2025

The Curriculum Committee, since the last council meeting, has

- Facilitated and coordinated classes in the Spring 2025 schedule.
- Liaison between speakers and facilitators as needed to present classes.
- Communicated with MCC personnel on room reservations
- Attended council meetings and MCC NFLL Advisory Meeting
- Updated the website calendar and schedule as needed
- Met with ProClass representatives to explore credit card functionality.
- Met with Dawn Fleming Communication Chair to familiarize her with Curriculum Committee activities.
- Updated materials for Spring Expos and coordinated printing with office.
- Drafted detailed duties for Open House to begin organization of these events.
- Coordinated with New Adventures program on Summer online courses and attended NAIL Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon representing the Curriculum Committee.
- Began finalization of Summer 2025 schedule.
- Making contacts for Fall presenters.
- Met with 4 people about volunteering with curriculum, all declined due to computer knowledge requirements, fear of public speaking, and fear of contacting potential speakers.

Submitted by Suzanne Brown, Curriculum Chair, 4-10-25